
Invitation to Endorse Our Preventative 

Health Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Preventative Health Program aimed at 

promoting healthier lifestyles and reducing the risk of chronic diseases in our community. We 

believe that your support and expertise would be invaluable to the success of this initiative. 

We would like to formally invite you to endorse our program, which will include various 

activities such as health screenings, workshops, and informational sessions designed to educate 

and empower our community members. 

Your endorsement would not only enhance the credibility of our program but also inspire others 

to take part in this vital initiative. Together, we can make a significant impact on the health and 

well-being of our community. 

We would be delighted to discuss this opportunity further and answer any questions you might 

have. Please feel free to contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for considering this invitation. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


